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Dear Time Kotek and constituents, 

 

I oppose this bill. We the tax payers with kids cannot let this bill pass. You cannot let 

sex offenders go unregistered. Those of us who do not live in gated communities 

suffer from this nonsense.  

We already have the worst rated governor in American again but now Oregon is also 

a harbor state for illegals and sex offenders? Come on! 

Do not pass this bill 


